
 

 

 

 

                                                

September 25, 2022 

 

Opening Song:                  “He Keeps Me Singing”     Pg. 488 

Prayer:         Pastor Andy 

Welcome and Announcements   Pastor Joe 

Songs:         “His Name Is Wonderful”      Pg. 101 

      “There’s Something About That Name” Pg. 102 

*Offering    

Offertory:         Erika Miller 

Message:         Missionary Daniel Boyd 

Closing Song:         “Faith Is the Victory”  Pg. 486 

Closing Prayer        Pastor Joe 

     (If you are able please help us with moving the chairs for AWANA) 

 

*Children, up to 6th grade, are dismissed to Children’s Church. 

 

Calvary Baptist welcomes you. We are glad when you worship, learn,  
fellowship or serve with us. If this is your first visit with us, please fill out 
a visitor card located in the pocket of the chair in front of you and place it  
in the offering plate as it is passed. You can also complete this information 
under WELCOME on our webpage, norwalkcalvarybaptist.org or use the 
webpage QR code on the back. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Choir will be singing each Sunday in December and 
during the Christmas Eve Service. If you would like to be 
involved in the choir please contact Becky Cotterill      
(419-483-7688) or the church office. Practices will be on 
Sundays at 4:00 p.m. beginning October 2nd. 

Pastor Andy is leading a class for Young 
Adults and those in their 20s on Sundays at 
9:00 a.m. We meet in Pastor Andy’s office 
and are studying the Names of God.  

 
Ladies In Fellowship Together will meet on Saturday,  
October 8th at the church. Breakfast will begin at 9:00 a.m. 
followed by fellowship and fun. Janet Ballard will share a   
devotion. Sign up online or on the bulletin board. Please indi-
cate if you can bring a dish to share. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SERVICE AND FELLOWSHIP                 
Sunday     after morning service  Car Show Volunteer Meeting 
     5:45 p.m. AWANA (Wear AWANA colors) 
     6:00 p.m. Evening Service 
                                                      Youth Group 
Wednesday  10:00 a.m. Mark Study with Pastor Andy 
                5:15 p.m. Supper (Pizza) 
     6:00 p.m. Bible Study/Prayer Service 
Sunday (Oct. 2)             9:00 a.m. Sunday School  
              10:15 a.m. Worship Service  
                                                      
  
Financial Report:  
Received last week      Monthly Budget   $36,983.35 
General Fund                     $4,590.00   Rec’d to Date               22,401.00 
Benevolent Fund                     478.00   Balance of Need   $14,582.35 
Thigpen                            25.00 
AWANA snacks                        25.00 
Rose Memorial                        100.00 
Funeral Meals                         300.00 
Total Received          $5,518.00 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Pastor Andy’s Mark study 

will resume on Wednesday,  

September 28th at 10:00 a.m. 

Check out upcoming events, the Cruise-In with Christ Car 
Show, Real Men Don’t Retreat Retreat, Wednesday Night 
Suppers, etc., online using the QR codes below or on the      

bulletin board.  



New Sunday night study will begin  
on Sunday, Oct. 9th, at 6:00 p.m. 

Instructing a Child's Heart, helps parents give instruction to 
their children that will persuade them of God's wisdom. 
Instead of focusing solely on behavior issues, the authors 
look at the heart of your child. Point your child toward the 
happiness they will find from doing things God's way!  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
On Veterans Day we would like to have a tribute to   
veterans of your immediate family. Please email a picture 
along with the name of a spouse, grandparent, parent, or 
child of your family who served in the Untied States  
military to Pastor Andy or the church by October 23rd. 
 

 
 
 

 

Andy Johnston, Lead Pastor 

Joe Grof, Associate Pastor 

 

CALVARY BAPTIST CHURCH 
250 Benedict Ave.        Norwalk, OH   44857 

419-668-3206 
www.norwalkcalvarybaptist.org 

ACTIVITIES WEBPAGE 

There will be a meeting, in the youth 

room, after today’s morning service for all 

those who volunteered to help at the car 

show. 


